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Members all, 

     As we approach our National Convention, I am announcing that I shall not 
be running for a second year as our National Commandant. Due to personal 
commitments, I would not be able to fulfill the duties of the office in a 
manner that it requires. I am very appreciative of the support and growth that 
the League has made during the past year. I am especially grateful for the 
friendships I have made over the years.  

     To those who will be elected to serve the League for the upcoming year, 
please know that I am here to fully support your efforts in any way I can. 

     Hope to see many of  you in Palm Springs in August. 

Semper Fidelis, 

Warren Griffin 
National Commandant 
Marine Corps League
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